
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 

Marrick Priory - Year 5 Residential 
 
Dear parents and carers, please see below further information ahead of Year 5’s residential visit.  
 
Monday 10th March 
Children will arrive at school at the usual time of 8:40am. They will enter through the main office and take a small 
suitcase / holdall into the school hall, where they will stay until the children set off. Any medication or money will be 
collected by staff in the hall. Children will require a packed lunch for the first day of the residential which they will eat 
on arrival at the Centre. Please note – the centre is a nut free venue therefore please make sure no nut products are 
included. 
 
Medication (not Calpol) - This must be in a sealed and labelled bag. Make sure a form to administer the medicine has 
been returned to school before the day of the trip. 
 
Calpol – If you would like to give permission for staff to administer Calpol if needed, please complete a medication 
permission form and hand this in on the day. No Calpol medicine is required as we have our own to give. 
 
Money - Children can take a maximum of £10.00 with them on the residential visit – children will have an opportunity 
to buy a souvenir of their trip within the Marrick Priory Centre. The money must be in a sealed and labelled envelope. 
 
Set off time - Parents are invited to return to school and wave the children off if they are able to do so - the set off time 
will be approximately 10am - 10:15am - PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON MOXON CLOSE 
 
Small Suitcase/Holdalls are encouraged, as space on the minibus is limited. A back pack carrying children's lunch will 
also be required, along with a refillable water bottle. 
 
Clothing - as previously communicated on Dojo, Marrick Priory staff advise children to wear old clothes during their 
visit due to the type of activities they will be taking part in; waterproofs and wellies are available at the Centre. I would 
also like to remind you of the importance of children being part of the packing process - it is key they are aware of what 
is in their bag. Please see the Marrick Priory Kit List with this letter to give you an idea of what needs to be taken on the 
trip. 
 
Communication - During the residential we will aim to provide regular updates through our school Twitter handle 
@carletonparksch for parents / carers to view - this of course will be signal dependent. 
A member of SLT will be available to speak to in case of emergencies and a contact telephone number will follow.  
 
Friday 14th March - Children will arrive back at school at approximately at 12.30pm, we will of course aim to keep you 
updated if this time changes due to traffic. Once the children arrive back at school they need to be collected by a 
parent /carer. 
 
The residential promises to be a fantastic experience for our Year 5 pupils, it will be action packed and they will be 
supported every step of the way by Mrs Jennings, Miss Crowcroft and Mr Campbell who will be guided by fully trained, 
experienced Marrick Priory staff.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Jennings 
Year 5 Teacher 
 



 
 
 

 
 


